
 

 

MEDIA RESPONSE 

SUBJECT: GRAVEL ROADS IN THE DAWID KRUIPER MUNICIPAL AREA 

 

The department will be having a grader on site tomorrow on the Philandersbron to Rietfontein 

road to improve the accessibility. We are in the process of finalizing the assessment in the 

Loubos area, thereafter we will commence with the remedial action. 

 

Ms Crystal Robertson 

Spokesperson of the Department of Roads and Public Works 
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